
The Ontario Hockey Federation (OHF) Scholarship Program has been operating as the Bursary 
 

Program since 1997. Although the name has changed the intent to recognize and reward dedication
in education and hockey has stayed the same. The program provides financial assistance to registered 
OHF participants to offset the cost of post-secondary education. In the past 22 years, the OHF has 

distributed more than $400,000 to over 360 post-secondary students.  

Each year, the OHF awards scholarships to outstanding young people who display an incredible 
amount of commitment both at the arena and in the classroom. The scholarship recipients are 

 

determined on the basis of academic achievements, hockey involvement and community involvement.  

Ontario 
Hockey 
Federation 
Scholarship Program

For more information, please visit OHF.ON.CA or contact scholarship@ohf.on.ca. 

Applications are due no later than

 

MAY 15TH, 2020.
 

To be eligible to receive a scholarship, a candidate must meet the following criteria:  

Be registered with the 
OHF during their 

 

application season 

Enrolling in post-secondary 
full-time studies in Canada 

Be registered for three 
(3) years within the OHF
in any capacity (player,

Be a registrant in good 
standing with the OHF 
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